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ATTENTION PROVIDERS:  DON’T MISS OUT - FINAL 
OPPORTUNITY - ACTION NEEDED - STATEWIDE HEALTH IT 
SURVEY EXTENDED THRU MAY 14, 2021 
 
The Connecticut Office of Health Strategy (OHS) and the Department of Social 
Services are gathering input from stakeholders across the health and human 
services ecosystems in Connecticut on current and future health IT needs, 
capabilities, and gaps to support coordinated care, patient engagement, 
program administration, research, and reporting requirements, which will be 
captured in an updated Five Year Statewide HealthIT Plan, a guide for future 
planning, investments, and governance of the health IT and health information 
exchange (HIE) infrastructure for the state of Connecticut.  Please take 20 
minutes to ensure your organization’s perspectives are included in this important 
work. 

Please access the appropriate survey below: 
• Ambulatory clinics/providers 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6226059/-Ambulatory-Survey  
• Behavioral health clinics/providers 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6231960/Behavioral-Health-Survey  
• Long term and post-acute care  

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6276327/Long-Term-Post-Acute-Care-
Survey  

• Emergency services/EMS providers 
https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/6274254/Emergency-Services-Survey  

You can find more information about other opportunities to engage in the 
HealthIT Plan project here. 
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